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Supervisors

| would like to express my support for the Isla Vista Outdoor Dining Ordinance. This program will
enhance the community and is another step in the ongoing "Redevelopment" of Isla Vista. Pardall
Road has been transformed into a focal point for the community, with the newly completed Parking
Lot and the addition of the Dining Program, "Redevelopment" is truly happening.

As Chair-Person of the RDA-PAC, | have set through many years of planning meetings for Isla Vista's
redevelopment, seeing these projects hit the ground and the changes they make to the community,
is very exciting. | and the entire RDA-PAC thank you for your support of this program.

Craig Geyer
RDA-PAC Chair-Person

11/30/2000



